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WELCOME B &

Dear All,

| hope everyone had a really enjoyable summer break. The children have
all come back to school looking very smart and have made an excellent
start to the term, showing great enthusiasm.

There are lots of exciting learning opportunities planned for the children,
which | am sure you will read more about in future Poppleford Posts.

Here’s to another great year!

In Friday afternoon’s Celebration Assembly certificates were presented to:

Reception—Jamie Stone, Matthew Farrington-Smith, Tallulah Chapman-
Coombe

Year 1—Evan Beavis, Sophie Beauchamp
Year 2—Emily Beglin

Year 3—Heidi Williamson, Josh Hind
Year 4—Ellie Kimber, Isaac Dilling

Year 5—Sabina Scorey, Nathan Shaw

Year 6—Madison Trower, Jack Hind

GENTLE REMINDERS

Twilight Club—If your child has signed up to Twilight and is then unable to
attend, could you please let either the School Office or the Twilight Club
know. This will alleviate any worries concerning the location of any child.

Fruit stall began on Monday 14th September. Year 6 will be selling fruit at
KS2 break time. Please remember to bring some money, if you would like
to buy fruit.

The gate to the bicycle shed area is being removed for a short time and
repaired. Please be aware of the lessened security if you are leaving a bike
there during this time.

The website has updated information about after-school clubs, Rugby
World Cup events at Sidmouth Rugby Club and the Book Fairs taking
place after school on Friday (18th), Monday (21st) and Tuesday (22nd)
September.
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Class 1 were soon back into
learning action with a maths
lesson that ended up with

some interesting jewellery!
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Come and joih ws
Devon Youlth Cowncert Orchestra

Grade 3+
PLUS

Devon Youth Svmpkonv Orchesktra
Grade &6+

Play, Explore, Ev\jov

First rehearsals
Saturday 19" and 26" September

For full information

Email Paul Painter: dysco2015@gmail.com
Or call 01395 445755
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“a England vs. Fiji @
From 6:30pm 18th September 2015
Sidmouth RFC upstairs bar at Blackmore EX10 8NJ

FREE ENTRY
Primary schools tag competition 4 - 6pm

Fijian Curry from 6.30pm only £7
England v Fiji 8pm

To book your meal contact Terry O ‘Brien on 01395 577403 or email him at
terryobrien9896@btinternet.com Book early to avoid disappointment.

Alternatively just come down and enjoy the match in a great atmosphere.
Remember members and non members are all welcome

All Rugby World Cup matches are being shown live at the Blackmore, so come along and enjoy the
occasion, see Sidmouth RFC website for further details www.sidmouthrfc.co.uk
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Believe Inspire Succeed

Open Mornmg ¢ Please arrive in time for

G T VAR L e et gl Principal’s welcome talks at
9:30am, 10:30am S5pm or 6pm
9:30am-12:30pm

Open Evening

Wednesday 30th September
¢ Tel: 01395 514823 for more
5:00pm-7:30pm information

¢ College tours and opportunity
to meet with staff and students

www.sidmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk Primley Road, Sidmouth EX109LG
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